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TO: Pharmacy Providers  
RE: Expansion of the NCPDP Response Segment to Support NCPDP D.0 Reject Codes 
 

Questions?  Need assistance? Call the HP Provider Assistance Center Mon.–Fri.  8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
Toll free 1-800-842-8440 Or write to HP, PO Box 2991, Hartford, CT 06104 
Program information is available at www.ctdssmap.com  

 

 

This bulletin serves to inform pharmacies that, 
effective October 15, 2012, the Department of 
Social Services (DSS) and HP will expand our 
National Council for Prescription Drug Programs 
(NCPDP) response segment to accommodate the 
initial annual implementation of the External Code 
List (ECL).  The implementation to occur October 
15, 2Ø12 will support ECL publications up to and 
including October 2Ø11. 

The expansion will allow for three (3) character 
response codes to be returned in conjunction with 
the two (2) character codes currently in use in order 
to support new NCPDP version D.0 reject codes, as 
well as any additional codes that may be added in 
future releases of the ECL.  The new reject codes 
offer distinct messaging associated to specific reject 
scenarios and will continue to be returned in 
NCPDP field 511-FB. 

In order to ensure a smooth transition to the use of 
three character response codes, we request that 
pharmacy providers verify their ability to receive 
the expanded D.0 reject codes with their corporate 
office or software vendor prior to the October 15 
implementation. 
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